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Jan. 9th:     Second Semester Grades Viewable on HAC

Jan. 13th:    AP Information Night

Jan. 14th:    BPA Meeting in A201

Jan. 15th:    HOSA Meeting in W-202a & Group Yearbook Photos, Logo Contest 

Jan. 16th:    2014-2015 Course Registration Begins.

Jan. 20th:    No School - Holiday

Jan. 25th:    NAHS Winter Art Show Noon - 2:00 p.m.

Jan. 20th:    No School - Holiday

Jan. 27th:    Raccoon Round Up: For incoming Freshman

Feb. 6th:          Co! ee with the Counselors: Stress Management

Feb. 11th:    National Wear Orange Day for National Teen    

         Dating Violence Prevention/Awareness Day
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The Frisco High School Olweus Bully 

Prevention Committee has come 

up with the idea to have a design 

contest to encourage our entire 

student body to come up with a 

design to be chosen in connection 

with our new bullying slogan, “Don’t 

Stand By, Stand Up”.   The designer 

will be awarded a prize and their 

graphic will be used on posters and 

T-shirts to be displayed at our Bully 

Prevention Kick-o!  that will take 

place on Friday, January 31st during 

2nd period.   The student members of 

the school climate committee wish 

to market bully prevention at Frisco 

High School by creating posters, 

T-shirts, car decals, key chains, etc. 

that will be displayed throughout 

the school in the future in an e! ort 

to encourage bystanders to take 

action when bullying is witnessed. 

The deadline to submit a design is 

Wednesday, January 15th by 4:30 p.m. 

Contests details you need to know:

• Create a design that includes the 

bully prevention slogan “Don’t 

Stand By, Stand Up”.

• Incorporates the theme of Frisco 

High School

• Design is due Wednesday, 

January 15th by 4:30 p.m.

Check out the Frisco High School 

website for more details! 

If you have ever played softball or are interested in trying 

out, please go sign up to talk to your councilor today 

during your passing period.  Tryouts will begin at the end 

of this month and if you are currently not in girls’ 1st period 

athletics, you will need to get a schedule change to have the 

chance to play in the upcoming 2014 Lady Raccoon Softball 

Season.
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Do you have questions about PAP 

and AP classes? Are they the right " t 

for your child? What are the pros and 

cons of taking AP and PAP classes?

Come to Frisco High School, January 

13th from 6:30-8:00 p.m. to hear from 

your AP Coordinator, Administrator, 

AP teachers and students to " nd 

out more information! We will have 

tables set up in the cafeteria where 

teachers can discuss speci" c subjects 

with parents and students. This 

informational meeting will be held in 

the Frisco High School Auditorium on 

January 13th, 2014 from 6:30 -8:30 PM.
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Before the holiday break Frisco High 

School seniors were asked to vote on  

possible themes for the 2014 prom. 

It is now O$  cial: The prom theme 

votes have been counted, and the 

winner is Masquerade Ball.  Mark your 

calendars now for Saturday, April 12, 

2014 for a fun-" lled night!
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How much do you know about your 

Frisco High School History? See if 

you can answer the following Trivia 

Questions:

In what year did FHS start the softball 

program?

What year did the girls softball team 

win state?

What was their record the year they 

won state?


